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NUY 12 1981

MEMORANDUM FOR: Those on Attached List
FROM: R. M. Kenneally, MSEB, DET
SUBJECT. STATUS OF SONGS 1 AFWS™ PROJECT FOR THE MONTH OF SEPTEMBER 1981

Enclosed is the September 1981 monthlymanagement letter for the SONGS 1 AFWS
Project of the SSMRP. This project is being conducted by RES for the SEP
Branch of NRR.

Monthly management letters provide a status overview of the project and
include estimated costs. All monthly management letters for this project of
the SSMRP will be circulated for your review.

Please note that the original schedule has slipped due to additional work
imposed on SCE/Bechtel by NRR which was required for continued operation of
SONGS 1. We realize this work has precedence over the SSMRP study and have
rearranged, to the extent possible, the completion of tasks within the project.
However, the original completion date of May 1982 will be delayed. The new
completion date will be determined when SCE/Bechtel provides LLNL with the
Turbine Building and Fuel Storage Building design modifications.

Should any questions or problems arise with regard to this project, please do
not hesitate to call me.

R. M. Kenneally
Mechanical/Structural Engineering Branch
Division of Engineering Technology, RES

Enclosure: As stated
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Multiple ’ddressees

Addresses for Memorandum dated

Minogue, RES
Denton, NRR
Ross, RES
Case, NRR
Arlotto, RES
Eisenhut, MRR
Bernero, RES
Vollmer, NRR
Hanauer, NRR
Shao, RES
Lainas, NRR
Knight, NRR
Russell, NRR
Schauer, NRR
Knighton, NRR
Hermann, NRR
Herring, NRR
Chokski, NRR
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